
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Report 

Academic writing workshop 

The academic writing workshop held at Symbiosis School of International Studies on August 18, 

2018. Dr. Archana Bhagwat and Ms. Paban Mukherjee conducted the session. Both of them touched 

upon style of academic writing. The session gave insights on short and crisp writing. The workshop 

touched on academic vigour in the writing of students.  

Students of batch 2018-20 attended the workshop.  


